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              A parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

 

 

May 21,  2020  

 

Dear Families, 

 

The Easter season continues. During this trying time it’s 

easy to forget that Jesus is just a prayer away. Have you 

talked to him today? 

 

With just 12 days of school left, I hope you can spare a few minutes to check to see 

that your child has turned in all assignments.  Teachers can only give students 

credit for work submitted.  If you are having trouble submitting work online, you 

can always bring completed paperwork to the office in the mornings from 9-noon. 

Mrs. Taylor is still missing several PE activity logs so check her Google Site if 

needed. If you need help from your child’s teacher with any work, please reach out 

to her/him.                 

If you need information for PowerSchool so you can check grades, email me so I 

can send it to you as soon as possible.  Parents, thank you for your assistance with 

the remote learning during the closure. You are awesome!  

 

I know that we all, students, teachers, and parents, are feeling the same                       

emotions—stress, worry, frustration, and isolation. It’s my hope that this strange 

“stay-at-home” time has also provided each of us with some meaningful memories 

as well as an opportunity to develop grit, endurance, resilience, thoughtfulness, 

prayer time, and a renewed sense of community. Parents, your strength and kind 

words have helped me have the patience to endure this unusual end-of-the-year.  

 

Tomorrow is an in-service day. No school work! Take this as a mental health day.  

 G. L. A. D.  

 What are you grateful for today?  

 What have you learned this week?  

 What have you accomplished this week?  

 What has brought you delight? 

 

St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us.                                                                                                     

With my love and prayers,  

 

What’s happening?                    

 

May 21-June 10, 2020                                                               

  

Teachers continue preparing lessons for 

remote learning.   

Intermediate students are doing their best 

working through Google Classrooms.   

Primary students, with the help of their 

parents, are learning  through teacher 

Google Sites.   

All students are checking the                                

Specialist Google Sites  (PE, Music, Library, 

and Band)                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join our parish for live streaming                      

of Sunday Mass.  

 
                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   
is the center                                           
of your life,                                             
no words                                     
are necessary.                                 
Your mere                                      
presence  will                                
touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         

                                                                                               
Sweet Mother Mary,                       

pray for us. 



 
 
 

 
End-of-the-year schedule. 

May 18-22, 25 Spirit Days-See page 3 for daily themes. 

May 22-A day off! Teacher In-service Day! Use this as a mental health day! Do things that bring you delight! 

May 25-No School! Memorial Day-Spirit Day-Red, White, and Blue! 

May 29-8th Grade Valedictorian and Salutatorian will be announced. 

June 3, 9 am-noon-8th graders drop of text books and library books. Clean out lockers! We will only be able to have one or two 8th 

graders in the classrooms at a time. 

June 4– Christian Citizenship and Spirit of Learning Awards will be announced. 8th  graders will be assigned a time to come to the 

church to receive their          diplomas and any honors and certificates awarded.                                                                                                                                     

June 8 & 9– Schedule to drop of text books, library books, and any other school materials                                                                                                                                  
 June 8—9am–noon- Preschool, Prek, and Kindergarten                                                                                                                                         
 June 8—1-4pm- 1st and 2nd grades                                                                                                                                                                          
 June 9—9am-noon- 3rd and 4th grades                                                                                                                                                            
 June 9—1-4pm- 5th and 6th grades                                                                                                                                                                   
 June 9—1-4pm— 7th grade drop off texts and clean out lockers. We can only have one or two 7th graders in the classrooms 
at a time.                                                                                                                                                                                 
 
June 10—Last Day! Final report cards will be mailed. 


